
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
August 5, 2013 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Brandon Hirata at 7:10pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Brandon Hirata  
Men’s VP: Mark Yoshinaka 
Women’s VP: Lynette Handa 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska, Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio (NP) 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Ted Hashiguchi  
                                   Betty Fujii  
                                   Vince Itatani 
 

Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando  (NP) 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando (NP) 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki (NP) 
                                     Lynnie Itatani 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada (NP) 
 

Also Present: Karen Hayashi 
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by TJ, Seconded by Ken. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Report furnished via email. No activity for July, Deposit Banquet Ticket Sale $20. Checks issued for 
Koden for three members, season High game/series awards, reimbursement for Spirit Awards, and 
Banquet. Tournament account included deposit and paid out checks for Senior National tournament.    
Current Account Balances as of 7/31/13: Association Acct. $3456.38, Tournament Acct. $13207.11, 
JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $21207.11. 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Mark. 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Yosh not present; Nothing to Report 

 
Old Business  

• Senior National No-Tap Event was a success, will plan on having next year. Everyone liked 
mixer with good food, days of week. Made a profit of $597.50 

• Fuzzy Shimada Memorial tournament update; dates October 5-6, 2013. Some people had issue 
with including Summer average, may not be true representation of average. Entries were taken 
to Reno and placed at the front desk at 4th Street Bowl. All information and entry is on website 
and Facebook page. Discussed lane pattern options, last year was Abbey Road. Decision will 
be same lane pattern as last year. Tournament sanction is completed. Brackets will be done by 
Gary again. Donation suggestions JAMSJ, Tony Reyes Memorial Fund, Junior Bowlers, and 
Julian St. Inn. Booklet creation discussed, sponsor form will be created and we need to look for 
new printer option. Special raffle of iPad and Kindle.  

• Senior No-Tap Doubles October 12th. Entries out and on website.  
 
 



New Business 
• League Bowler contact form will be distributed to leagues.  
• JANBA 2014 – Sacramento, 2015 – Salt Lake City, 2016 – Las Vegas; TJ recapped JANBA 

Board meeting and we discussed the future of our role in JANBA. TJ will contact Jeff Okamura 
about our discussion regarding leaving JANBA.  

 
Next meeting: 
Monday, September 16, 2013 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Vince seconded by Naomi. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
 
 


	Yosh not present; Nothing to Report

